Sent: 30/09/2020 11:12:08 AM
Subject: Online Submission

30/09/2020

MR Simon RowleyBates
5 Holloway PL

Curl curl NSW 2096
srbx2@optusnet.com.au

RE: DA2020/1063 - 2 / 0 Bennett Street CURL CURL NSW 2096

Dear Sir/Madam, with regard to your assessment that "the number of car spaces associated
with the sportsground is not assessed as significant matter in the consideration of the
proposal" | find to be inconsistent with the traffic issues that already occur on the southern area
of the sportsground. Saturday morning traffic and limited parking is intense in the area. Many
residents are out and about during this time. To open the area 6 nights a week when residents
require car parking will put enormous pressure on both residents and visitor parking. As a
resident of 20 plus years we have always welcomed sporting activities but parking is a major
issue and this proposal will further exacerbate the issue.



